
Join us for an 
information session!

Brandman University is working directly with Marin 
County Office of Education bring a teaching credential 
cohort to you! Classes will be one night per week at the 
county office! Live Local, Learn Local, and teach Local!

In addition, Brandman University will be offering 
scholarships towards your education! Time is of the 
essence. Attend an informational meeting to learn more 
about the scholarships available to help you meet your 
educational goals. 

Brandman University, a part of the Chapman University System, is a private, nonprofit institution accredited by the WASC Senior College and University Commission (WSCUC) that offers 
academic programs both online and at over 25 campuses throughout California and Washington. Not all programs are available at all locations. Program availability is subject to change.

Brandman University does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, gender, disability, age, or any other characteristic protected by local, state or federal law, 
in its programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies to Title IX Coordinator at civilrightscomplaints@brandman.edu, call 949-341-9934, call  
949-341-9934, or mail to 16355 Laguna Canyon Road Irvine, CA 92618.

Education is back and we need 
you to earn your degree!

Earn Your Teaching Credential in Marin County this Fall!

Make the Decision 
to Teach Now

TEACHER 
DROUGHT!

  Scholarships May Be Available

RSVP TODAY!

106,000
TEACHERS 

NEEDED


	Name of office: Marin County Office of Education
	Location: 1111 Las Gallinas Ave, San Rafael, CA 94903
	DAte: May 21st OR June 6th at 4:30PM
	Contact: https://marincohort.eventbrite.com 


